
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2023 PAVEMENT RESURFACING PROJECT 

January 24, 2023 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated 

below.  

   

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   

The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  
 

In the event City Hall is closed on Thursday January 26th, 2023, bids for this project 

will open the following day, Friday January 27th, 2023 at 2:00pm.  


